
Homework is set every Friday 
and should be returned by 

Wednesday. Please encourage 
your child to complete their 
homework to a high standard 

every week. 
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Welcome back! We hope you have all had 
a restful holiday. If you have any  

questions, please send a message on Class Dojo, 
speak to either of us at the end of the day or  

contact the school office.  

Mrs. Lally and Mrs. Nowland 

English 

Our writing this half-term will be 
based around a book called ‘Stitch 
Head’ by Guy Bass and the short 

film ‘The Present’. We will be writing 
a character description and a      

narrative with  
dialogue included. 

 

 

Mathematics 

In Maths, we will be continuing to develop a range 
of methods for addition and subtraction. We will 

be using the inverse to check answers and will 
learn to identify factor pairs. We will begin to  

develop strategies to multiply 3-digit numbers by 
1-digit numbers. 

We will continue revisiting all of the 
multiplication facts up to 12 x 12. 

History 

This half-term we will be 
continuing with our  

History topic ‘What was 
life like in Victorian 

Manchester?’ where we 
will be learning about the  
Industrial Revolution and 
its impact on Manchester 

and work for Victorian  
children. 

. 

 
 
 

Reading Books 

Reading as regularly as possible to 
an adult will help your child  

progress. Your child needs to read 
a minimum of FIVE times a week. 
Once they have read to an 
adult please record it on 

Boom reader.  

R.E. 

Our topic is ‘Why do Christians 
call the day Jesus died ‘Good  
Friday?’ 

 

 
 

P.E. 

P.E. will be on Wednesdays and 
Thursdays. Children need to wear 

their P.E. kit to school  
consisting of a school P.E.   

t-shirt, black jogging bottoms or 
shorts. and pumps/trainers.   

Science 

This half term and next half term we will be 
starting our new unit ‘Which wild plants and   
animals thrive in your locality?’  We will be   

identifying and naming living things in our 
school grounds, classifying them into groups 

and recognising that environments can 
change and 

that this can  
sometimes 

pose dangers 
to living 
things.  


